
 
 
March 20, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Nando Iannicca, Chair 
Regional Municipality of Peel 
10 Peel Centre Drive 
Brampton, Ontario 
L6T 4B9 
 
Via Email – nando.iannicca@peelregion.ca 
 
Dear Chair Iannicca: 
 

Re:  Region of Peel Utility Bills 
 
In this unprecedented time of the COVID19 pandemic, businesses are extremely worried about their 
ability to pay their bills and continue business operations. 
 
Many businesses will receive bills directly from the Region of Peel for water, wastewater and storm 
water charges. 
 
As an interim step at this time, the Mississauga Board of Trade is calling on the Region of Peel to allow 
for a sixty (60) day deferral of payment of said bills from their due date without interest or penalty being 
applied. 
 
This will allow businesses a bit of “breathing room” at this time. 
 
We sincerely hope the Region of Peel will permit this and that you will communicate this with the public 
as soon as possible. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
David Wojcik 
President & CEO 
ceo@mbot.com 
905-273-3527 
 
cc. Her Worship Mayor Bonnie Crombie 
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